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Hazelden Betty Ford Foundation’s Virtual Family Programs 
is excited to announce our latest offering facilitated by 
Native American counselors for Native American families. 
Facilitators will apply culturally relevant tools and resources 
for participants in this full-day offering, focusing on education 
and skills for family members with a loved one struggling with 
substance use.

Interested Native American families can sign up FREE OF 
CHARGE to learn about Substance Use Disorders and how 
families are effected, learn boundary and communication 
skills, and find resources for support.

Presented by the Hazelden Betty Ford Foundation

Reach out today.  
We are here for you.
Sign up on our website family page. 

For assistance, call 877-429-5093 or email 
VirtualFamily@HazeldenBettyFord.org

NEW! 
Virtual Family Program for 
Native American Families

 

Sessions Occurring Every Second 
Wednesday per Month
10:30 a.m.–6 p.m. Central

Register at  
HazeldenBettyFord.org/Family

FREE

tel:18774295093
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